
12. ADVOCATE’S REPORT

The Board received a report from the Community Advocate.

The Board decided:

1. That Ingrid Stonhill be appointed as the Board’s representative on the English Park
Management Committee, with Stephen Wright as the proxy.

2. That $35,000 Papanui Youth Facility fit out and operational costs, and $9,000 for projects/events
for the new youth centre, be carried forward to the 2002/03 financial year.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


